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Hr. Robert L. Kaln
Prograz Direclor
Survey Resssreh Csnter
Universiiy of Plohlgan
Ann Arbor, Michigan

Dear M. Kahm

Your letter of December 2, 1952, with its interesting inclosurss,
Just resched we this morning, I am at & loss to explain the nature
of the delay but traced it far enough to find that it got lost in
the Christmas matl rush somgwhere in the Poazt Gffice and not in this
organisation. Pelated as my thanks may be, pleass accepl them with
ny assurance that the publisations you sent me will be studied with
vonstderable interest. Later on we may wish to communicate further
with you on the sudject of ¥internal communications.”

Reitarating my thanks, I ma,

Sincerely,

WILLIAM F, FRIETMAN
Consul tant

cc: AG
¢/s
CONS

M/R: At the request of Qen. Canine, we requested (ser. 2609, 9Nov52)
the ahove mentioned publications on "internal communicationst.

W.F.Friedman/0ONS/60493/6 Jan 53

@DDroveq for Iie:l_eaae by MSA on 06-20-2014 pursuantto E.O. 13526

—_——— - -




